South Windsor Planning Department

Memo

To: Water Pollution Control Authority members

Anthony Manfre, Superintendent of Pollution Control

From: Stephen Wagner, Chair, Planning and Zoning Commission

Date: December 28, 2023

Re: January 16, 2024 Special Meeting

The Planning and Zoning Commission invites the members of the Water Pollution Control Authority to attend the Special Meeting scheduled for January 16, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the Madden Room of the South Windsor Town Hall. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss growth management strategies, specifically with regard to the sewer map, for the 2024 Plan of Conservation and Development.